
 

 

Memorandum 
 

 

 

 

 

To: School Board Members             

                       

From:  Kerry M. Leider    

 

Date: July 31, 2015 

 

Re: Long-range Facilities Plan Construction or Professional Service Contracts 

 

Pursuant to School Board Resolution #B-8-09-2660 the following Professional Service 

contracts pertaining to the Long-range Facilities Plan were signed by Bill Hanson 

during the month of July: 

        

   Contractor                            Amount                                  Description 

       Inspec, Inc.                           $24,900.00         Design and construction administration of window   

replacement and exterior wall repairs at MWES 

       LHB, Inc.                             $  7,100.00           OEMS locker room architectural services 

 

 

The Agreements listed above are available for review by School Board members upon request.  

If you wish to have copies of this information, please contact the Facilities Management Office. 

 

 


